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Product Change Notice:  
3M™ SFP+ Passive Copper Cable Assemblies 1410 and 1412 Series 
 
 

To Our Valued Customer, 
 
As part of 3M’s continuous efforts to improve our products, the  3M™ Cable Assembly 
for SFP+ Applications, 14xx Series (utilizing 3M™ Twin Axial Cable), will implement a 
new EEPROM Memory Map effective immediately. This change affects all assemblies 
with placeholders of 00 and 06 (i.e. 14XX-P-XX-XX-X.XX). This change will have no 
effect on the electrical or mechanical performance of the product.  
 
FAQs  
 
Q. Can my customer still use their existing SFP+ inventory with the old EEPROM 
Memory Map?  
A. Yes. This change will have no effect on the electrical or mechanical performance of 
the product.  
 
Q. Will there be any changes to the part number?  
A. No.  
 
Q. How will my customer know if they have the new EEROM Memory Map?  
A. All assemblies with date code of 1622 or later have the new EEPROM Memory Map.  
The date code format is YYWW. 
 
Q. Can I get samples of the new Cable Assembly with the new EEPROM Memory 
Map? 
A. Yes.  Please contact 3M 
 
Q. Can I get a list of the changes that were made to the new EEPROM Memory 
Map? 
A. Yes.  Please contact your local 3M representative. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local 3M representative. Thank you for 
your understanding and continued partnership with 3M. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Duane Preiss 
Marketing Manager 
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 
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